Subj:

(no subject)

Date:

6/26/2008 3:16:56 P.M. Eastern Daylight Time

From:

С

To:

PETERSKLAR

Dear Peter,

I have recently arrived home from my wonderful trip to Hancock, New York. I meant what I just said, it was wonderful. I learned so much information in such a little time but it wasn't overwhelming. The teachers all had the ability to teach me many things, but they made my experience a fun one.

I wanted to let you know of two people that helped me, taught me, and made me enjoy Beginnings as well as learn from it. They were Dana Walsh and Wayne Williams. Dana was my chaperone in G4. She has to be one of the funniest people I have ever met. Whenever anyone had a problem all the girls in G4 knew they could turn to her, and that was helpful. She made eating the food fun and she always had a joke to tell. She took our minds off of being away from home. What I am trying to say is that you did an awesome thing hiring Dana Walsh. The second person I mentioned was Wayne Williams. He too was a huge part of my enjoyment. I don't dance and I never have, but he made it fun and easy to learn. I'm not a dancer but by the end of the week the whole class had nailed the routine, and we were really good at it. He was a very positive person. He said something also that helped me, "I don't care if you're the best dancer or the worst dancer I just want to see you trying."

Thank you for giving me this oppurtunity to work with these amazing people. I really appreciate it.

As for the food, well I can say that I have tried something different (definetly different). It was not as bad as I thought it was going to be and I think I got used to it and I know that it was very good for me.

Thanks again,

Delaney Horan

P.S. Dana said she was not allowed to give us her email dierectly so I was wondering if you could please give it to me. I would really appreciate it. Thank you

Get the Moviefone Toolbar. Showtimes, theaters, movie news, & more!